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Important Announcment

Vande Bharat Mission Flight Tokyo to Delhi - Chennai on October 21, 2020

The  Government  of  India  has  announced,  as  part  of  Phase  VI  of  the  Vande  Bharat
Mission,  a  repatriation  flight  from  Tokyo-Delhi-Chennai  on  
October  21,  2020 (Wednesday).   Those  Indians stranded  in  Japan,  and having compelling
reasons to travel back to India urgently, are requested to register at the following link: https://
forms.gle/cmHNeYVsgnwQyVhi6.

Please ensure that you will actually be ready to travel on the flight on the notified day,
and fill the form ONCE ONLY in respect of each individual planning to travel. 

This  is  a  new  form,  and  should  be  filled  by  all,  including  those  who  have
registered earlier for any of the VBM flights.
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